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Sports Day

What a brilliant day we had for Sports Day on Wednesday. The weather stayed dry
for us and how wonderful it was to see all of our children - from nursery to Y6 - taking
part, having fun and showing determination and sportsmanship across all the events

they completed.

Congratulations to all of our individual winners and to Dolphins house on being the
highest scoring house overall - your trophy will sit proudly in the hall until next year!




Lunchtime Clubs

2 new lunchtime clubs (Pokémon and Craft club) have been setup this week -
established and led by some of our Y5s. Thank you to Layla and Henry for setting
these up and using their own initiative.

Shropshire Sings

The School Choir took a trip to the West Midlands Showground on Tuesday evening to
take part in Shropshire Sings. They had an amazing time and were an absolute credit
to the school. Well done Choir!




This Week’s News

Year 4 Cookery

As part of their topic on a healthy body, Year 4 enjoyed a cookery session with a Chef.

Year 6 Forest School

This week in forest school, Y6 built replicas of Stonehenge from natural materials —
inspired by their class book, ‘Who Let The Gods Out'.




Early Years

The Early Years have been getting very muddy and green fingered this week as we have
been revamping our planting area. We have removed all the weeds and planted all the
seedlings that we have been growing in class. Now we just need to practice patience
and wait for everything to grow!




COLOUR RUN
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We hope that everybody has a fabulous time at the Colour Run on Saturday!
Thank you to everyone who has kindly donated a coloured item for the raffle,
bought raffle tickets and for the PTA for organising such a fun event.




Next Week’s News

On Tuesday 18th a group of children from Years 5 and 6 will be attending a Booka
Workshop meeting author Robin Stevens at BES.

On Tuesday 18th selected children from KS2 will be attending the Rounders
Tournament at OWS.

On Wednesday 19th Reception are hosting a ‘Magnificent Men’ Father’s Day
lunch.

On Thursday 20th Year 5 will attend an Aspirations Workshop at OWS. Please can
all children wear uniform and bring a packed lunch.

On Friday 21st Year 6 will attend Crucial Crew after their swimming lesson.

On Friday 21st Year 1 will be visiting Secret Hills.



